
“EARTH DAY” 
 

Dear Earth, 

on April 22nd is your day, but all of us must remember that Earth Day is every day! We are 

thankful for our planet; thus, we are writing a letter to say thank you.  

Thank you for the house you give us and 

for the water and the land.  

Men repay you with dirt and pollution, but 

now STOP! This must never happen 

again! 

Thank you for the trees and nature you 

give us. They are very important and precious for any living being.   

Thank you for being there, for everything you offer us and 

because you always take care of us; I know sometimes we 

neglect you, but we will learn to respect you. Thank you for 

mountains and hills; for the air 

we breathe. 

Thank you for animals because 

we love them. 

Thank you for the sea and water because we love 

swimming; thank you for the seasons because our favorite 

one is Summer. 

Thank you, my friend, from 

my heart, for the wonders 

you give us. 

Thank you for the life and 

the house where we live; you are very special. 

Thank you for rivers and lakes, for the sun that give us light and heat and for the moon; 

thank you for storms and rainbow at the 

end of them. 

Thank you for the work and the fruits you 

give us, the good food you serve; we try 

to protect you as much as possible.  



Thanks for your wonderful landscapes. 

Thank you for taking care of us every single 

day. Now it is up to us … taking care of you 

because you are our home!  

We promise you to learn to live in harmony with you. 

Thank you for all: we love you! 
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